Subject: Re: Round 1 Exodus vs. Atomix - request for postponement
Posted by havoc9826 on Sun, 06 Sep 2009 17:40:57 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

| have a suggestion. Hopefully we'll be back up and running before next Saturday, and able to

participate. If not, however, | think it's a better idea that rather than forfeiting, we instead take the
bye and allow Tsunami to play Exodus, assuming they're both willing. That'll give us more time to
recover, if necessary, and it will keep Exodus and Tsunami from having to wait to have some fun.
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